I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina,
hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2020-02-19/R-6)
adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on February 19, 2020.

This the 20t day of February, 2020.

Amy T. Harvey
Deputy Town Clerk




A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER TO RETURN TO COUNCIL ON MARCH 4,
2020 WITH A DRAFT NON-BINDING MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING FOR
CONSIDERATION OF REDEVELOPMENT ON EAST ROSEMARY STREET(2020-02-19/R-6)

WHEREAS, Chapel Hill Town Council desires to strengthen downtown and meet market needs; and

WHEREAS, the Town Council wants to work to strengthen and retain business growth from research on
UNC’s campus, and

WHEREAS, Grubb Properties presented an opportunity to exchange property to facilitate the creation
of a new 200,000SF office building and 1100 space parking deck; and

WHEREAS, this project can add to the economic vitality of downtown year round.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council
authorize the Town Manager to draft a non-binding Memorandum of Understanding with Grubb
Properties regarding a redevelopment project on East Rosemary Street and return to Council on March
4, 2020 for consideration.

This the 19t day of February, 2020.



